
Jan» 8,19bl

Mrs. Mary Ca rlngton Nicholas* 
The Roswell Museum 
Roswell* N.M.

Dear Mrs» Nicholas:*

Your letter came shortly after I 
mailed a letter to Mr. Morgan, I am only thankful 
that I wired you about sending down the prints* Sr I 
should have been In a worse fix» It Is all straightened 
out now and I can take care of the Washington show 
which will be smaller, .1th duplicate prints and a few 
additions which I shall now have time to prepare»

I appreciate very much your kind invitation for Feb» 19th» 
I shall be very happy to come down and if you have room 
for me, I shall be most happy to stay with you» 1 will 
make an early start so that X can drive down in good time.

Instead of bringing the prints down as I suggested in 
my letter to Sj»» Morgan, I shall express them down to 
reach you not later than January 28th» I can send them 
earlier if you wish» Will you let me know if you will 
want the plaster letters? The prints are packed in three 
shipping cases and the letters in a separate package,
I have not unpacked them since they came baek from 
California but I presuae that they are alright»

I am looking forward with much pie. sure to meeting all 
of you and seeing your museum.

Cordially


